Unit. .. States Department of the Intl,ior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Roswell Field Office
2909 West Second Street
Roswell, New Mexico 88202

IN REPLY REFER TO:

3162.4
NM-82904

Yates Petroleum Corporation
Attn: Cy Cowan

105 S 4™ Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Dear Mr. Cowan:

L
On September 14, 2000, we sent you a letter canceling your Application for Permit to Drill (APD) for
the Adeline ALN Federal #14, located 660' FSL & 1980' FWL, Section 6, T. 24 S.,R. 31 E., Eddy
County New Mexico, Lease NM-82904. We are hereby rescinding that letter because a decision from
the Carlsbad Office on your request for a one year extension was approved on November 13, 2000..

Sorry for the inconvenience this may have caused. If you have any questions, please contact Linda
Askwig at (505) 627-0237.

Sincerely,

js/ Linda A. Askwig

Linda A. Askwig
Legal Instruments Examiner

cc: BLM-I&E (CFO)
NMOCD (Artesia)
L Denniston (CFO)



